
December 12, 2023 – Carson Valley Photo Club Meeting Notes  
United Methodist Church 
 
Attendees 
Joe Clements  
Tom and Dodi Monti  
Robin G. 
Wendy Whyman +1* 
Susan Roaldson  
Don Seibel 
Milly Seibel 
Andi Parson  
Scott Parson  
Connie Peters 
Sandra Jonky + 1 
Jean Desilets 
Dale Miller 
Melanie Miller 
Kim Steed +1 
Bill Gosma 
Robin R. 
 
Oh What Fun… –  Pot Luck/Raffle  
Mike of Prism Photographics surprised us with a quick raffle for attendees.   
Sandra won $50 toward printing 
Bill  won $25 toward printing 
All other attendees get $5 toward printing 
 
Club Business – Tom started the meeting by thanking Joe for his past year of service as the 
club’s President.  Tom will be this year’s President, Wendy will be Treasurer, and Robin R. will be 
Secretary.  We still need a V. President whose responsibilities are to support the President, to set 
up the computer at in-person meetings, and to manage name badges.  Suzie and NJ will be doing 
some field trip planning and encourage anyone with ideas/alternatives to email them directly.  
Here are some proposed trips: 

February – Minden Distillery 
March – Nevada Museum of Art 
April – Pine Nut Range (horses) 
May – Stillwater (birding) 
June – Fly Geyser – Gerlock 
July – Winnemucca Lake 
August – Sutro Tunnel 
September – A ghost town somewhere 
October – Overnight somewhere Mono Lake/June Lake 

 
 
Please submit your Dues.   $36 for an individual and $54 for a family. Make the checks out 
to “Carson Valley Photo Club” and send them to Robin G.   



2024 Main Events: 
Eagles and Ag – Feb 1-4 
Balloon Festival – May 
Nature Conservancy – Last Weekend in April 
Blue Angels (Reno) - October 
 
 
 
Photo Contest – Best of 2023 
Judge: Ballot 
Results: 
First place – -Andi Parsons 
Second place  – Kim Steed 
Third place – Connie Peters 
 
 Winners, please send a jpg to Nancy Hulsey full-resolution photos (nancyhulseyphoto@aol.com). 
And bring the print to Robin at Marty’s Appliance. Sandy will hang at library.  
 
Contest Reminders: 
Be careful of your photo being too large. The website can only take up to 25mb (which is large). 
Also, you must properly name your shot before uploading it into Dropbox. 
 
Remember we have a deadline for the photos, midnight on the Tuesday, a week before the 
meeting. 

Thanks to those for participating! Next month’s contest (January) is Red and Green. Red and 
Green are all around us during the holidays.  Share what represents this color combination to 
you. 
Reminder: Find these photos and past minutes on our website: 

https://www.carsonvalleyphotoclub.org/ under the Members Only link at the top of the page. 

The password is Pictures. 

https://www.carsonvalleyphotoclub.org/
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